Webmaster's Report 2013
There is not much to report this year.   I believe the information provided on the Club page are very useful and I think is widely used as if there is anything wrong it is soon brought to my attention!

There will be a change for next season assuming that a proposal from the Board at the AGM is passed.  The grades shown in the A and B lists will be updated from 1 February to show the January grades provided the ECF publish them in good time.  Board order will then be determined by those grades.  However eligibility for grade limited competitions will continue to be based on the August grades so they will also be available.

I should like to thank all the contributors to SCCA News and SCCA Diary.  
